
25th January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Sponsorship - Sports For Champions - Athlete visit

I am excited to announce that on Thursday 24th February, South Borough Primary School will be receiving a visit from

former British Long Jump Champion - Ezekiel Ewulo!

On the day of the event, all pupils will take part in a training circuit run by Ezekiel! In order to fund this event, we have

agreed to raise money for Sports For Champions UK, who support athletes in achieving their goals of participating in

major sporting events, such as the Olympics, Paralympics or national sports teams.

We would like all pupils at South Borough to help change the world for some athletes by helping to provide them with

the means to achieve their dreams.

What will your child receive for raising money?

Furthermore, once the school has raised £480, any money raised on top of this is split between the school and Sports

For Champions.

60% - South Borough Primary School.

40% - Sports For Champions.

https://www.sportsforchampions.com/ezekiel-ewulo/


How to fundraise:

All money will need to be donated through Crowdfunder. Sports For Champions has created a page for us to use and

this can be found here.

1. Select the orange “support us” button.

2. Please write the name of the donor, not the child you are supporting. Select the amount you want to donate.

3. Record your donation on the sponsorship form of the child you are supporting! - this must be done so that we know

how much money each child has raised, in order to receive their award.

Thank you for your fantastic support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr B Smith

PE Subject Leader

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/southborough?experiment=b

